

Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida 3551 SW 132 Avenue Miramar, FL 33027 954-431-6782

Fax: 954-436-6043

**April 14, 2006** 

The Creative Workshop 118 NW Hill Street Dania Beach, FL 33004

Dear Jason and Kim:

Thank you very much for providing our club members with a wonderful day at your shop on April 8<sup>th</sup>. The members were extremely impressed with the business you have developed and your personal touches. We were treated royally by both you and Kim and the food was fantastic. It is a pleasure to see a family truly working together to restore part of our automobile history. In today's day-to-day quest for the highest profit possible it is a joy to see you are truly devoted to your passion of only providing the highest quality workmanship on all your projects.

We appreciate your continued support of our club and look forward to watching your business grow.

Sincerely,

Ed Brown, President

Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida